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Oregon has the lowest exemption for estate taxes at 1 million dollars. Passing this 

legislation would allow hard working Oregon families to pass down more of what 

THEY, not the government earned to their descendants. In some cases, it's a family 

owned business that's being passed down and just the tax liability alone could 

bankrupt the survivors. 


